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Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am delighted to introduce myself as the new Headteacher of Burstow Primary School. It is with great enthusiasm and optimism that I step into this role. It is an incredibly exciting time for the school as we will be joining the Every Child Partnership Trust in May and this partnership will bring many opportunities and benefits to our children and community. 

I would like to extend my sincere gratitude for the warm welcome I received from the community during the transition days I had in school last term. Your support and hospitality have been truly appreciated, and I am eager to continue building strong relationships with each and every one of you. 

At Burstow Primary School, the values of Respect, Curiosity, Trust, and Love will continue underpin everything we do and serve as the foundation for our approach to education. Our motto, "Believe, Achieve, Succeed" will continue to encapsulate our commitment to fostering a supportive and empowering learning environment where every child has the opportunity to thrive and reach their full potential. 

I bring with me extensive experience in education, both in the UK and abroad, and I am deeply passionate about providing each child with a rich and diverse educational experience. My focus is on placing excellence, as well as safeguarding and happiness, at the heart of our school's ethos. Parents as partners are key to our success, and I am committed to working closely with you to ensure the best possible education for your child. 

I would like invite you to a parent meeting on Thursday 18th April, at either 9:00am or 2:30pm. This will be an opportunity for you to learn a little more about me and my values and for me to get to meet you. 

Looking ahead, I am excited about the possibilities and opportunities that lie ahead for our school community. Together, we will create an environment where every child feels valued, supported, and inspired to excel. 

Please feel free to introduce yourselves to me outside the school gates—I will strive to be there before and after school each day. I am eager to meet more of you in the coming weeks and to work together to ensure that every child at Burstow Primary School has the opportunity to be the best they can be. 

Thank you for your continued support, and I look forward to our journey together. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

Mr Tree 
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